
The University of Akron 

School of Speech-Language Pathology 

and Audiology 

Invites you to our  

Graduate SLP and Au.D.

Summer Open House
Friday, June 17th, 2016 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Audiology and Speech Center, 181 Polsky Building 

 Learn about our curriculum, research, & clinical opportunities 

 Admission and Application Info Sessions at 11:15 and 12:15 

 Tours of our school, department, and clinic  

 Talk with current graduate students and faculty 

This Open House is designed for students who will be applying to graduate programs                   

in the upcoming year 

R.S.V.P. by June 10, 2016 if you plan to attend: 

(Name, Email address, SLP or AUD interest, and Number attending) 

Mrs. Robin Angell, angell@uakron.edu or 330.972.7965 

mailto:angell@uakron.edu

